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22, 812.

tember, 1907.Nuwe.

3ir:

I beg to inform you that Mr. A.W.Bingman.

Calgary has been in communication with aha Duparement

regarding the surrender of a portion of the Sarise Reserve,

and I have to ask you to be good enough to sontor with

him, and if the lndians are willing to surrender, on

submit for consideration of the Department, the portion

of their Reserve they are willing to surrender and the

terns and condition thereof.

your obedient servant.

have skidler

Deputy superintendent

of Indian Affaires

A. J. McNeill, Esq.,

Indian Agent,

calgary,

Alta.
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